Honey Bee - Spring 1 Review

Our topic has been All Aboard” which we have loved through lots of roleplay and discussion! We have
learnt about the History and significance of the Vikings in Britain, even realising that Ab Kettleby used to be
a Viking settlement! We used maps to locate continents, oceans and countries and the significance of the
Equator, North and South Hemisphere. We enjoyed a Viking day where we dressed up and had lots of fun

re-enacting battles and learning about Viking life. i — _.‘Hr .

Our English has involved a huge range of writing. We have looked at setting descriptions, letter writing,
writing to inform and writing poetry. We have had lots of fun linking all our writing to our Viking topic by
looking at Arthur and the Golden Rope and How to Be a Viking. The children have really enjoyed these
books and become big class favourites in story time.

In Maths, we have looked at Multiplication and Division. We have learnt different strategies to times and
divide larger numbers. Including 2-digit column method! We have had lots of fun using TTRockstars to
have weekly battles to see who can score the most points.

In Computing, we have looked at researching and how to use key words to find certain information. We
have learnt about E-safety and how to search safely using different internet browsers. Our Music has been
extremely fun this half term! We have been singing Viking sagas all about the gods and the lives of the
Vikings. The children enjoyed looking at pitch, tone and using different instruments to create different
melodies.



PE has been gymnastics this half term. We have looked at jumps, balances, rolls and all sorts of different
ways to present what we have learnt. We have really enjoyed being creative during these sessions.

We have learnt loads this half term and can’t wait to see what Spring 2 has in store for us!



